
Provision of Recycling Containers for Customer Use  

Effective July 1, 2020, California Assembly Bill 827 requires businesses, organizations and multi-family dwellings 

that are subject to AB 1826 and AB 341 to provide customers with solid waste recycling and/ or organics containers 

to collect material generated from products purchased on the premises. The containers must be visible and easily 

accessible to customers and clearly marked with labeling indicating which materials are appropriate for each con-

tainer. The containers must be adjacent to each trash can (restroom waste bins are excluded). Full-service restaurants 

are exempted from providing containers for customers if containers are provided wherever trash containers are 

located for employees to recycle solid waste and organics. 

 


